JHCA Open-Closed Campus

The Regional School Unit #1 believes that students should be offered opportunities to demonstrate
maturity and responsibility. This policy is based on the expectation that students who are given
privileges will act responsibly in managing their free time, regardless of when this free time occurs.
If a Morse High School student who is given open blocks and/or open lunch privileges is not
responsible in adhering to the regulations of this policy, he/she will lose the privileges.
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